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Vide our previous update dated 27.01.2014, we had intimated that Admit cards for the written test 

scheduled for 16.02.2014 were dispatched to the short-listed candidates on 24.01.2014. Also, we 

had communicated that short-listed candidates who do not receive their admit cards by 5th February 

2014 may place their requests for issuance of duplicate Admit Card at recruitmentnrpl@indianoil.in 

between 6th and 13th February 2014 only. 

We wish to convey that a total of 83 candidates intimated about non-receipt of Admit Card between 

6th and 13 February 2014 and all of them have been sent their admit cards at their respective e-mail 

ids. In case any of these 83 candidates fail to access their e-mails to retrieve the Admit Card, they 

may receive a duplicate Admit card at the test venue on 16th February 2014 subject to verification 

from a valid photo identity card like PAN, Driving license, Aadhar card or Voter card. 

 


